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Dear Member, 

 

 

REGION COMMITTEE ELECTIONS FOR 2023-2024 

 

 

In accordance with the Region By-Laws, all Officers, together with certain members of the Committee 

are due to retire at the Annual General Meeting on 11th May 2023. We therefore invite nominations to 

fill the vacancies.  

 

The following officers are due to retire:  

 

Officers 

Chairperson Gavin Maciel 

Vice Chairman Matthew Moss 

Hon Treasurer Jason Griffin 

Hon Secretary Philip Santos 

Recruitment - 

Programme Coordinator Chrysa Gotsopoulou 

 

Nominations 

 

The Committee has nominated the following as Elected Members: 

 

Officers 

Chairman Gavin Maciel 

Vice Chairman Matthew Moss 

Hon Treasurer Tanweer Araf 

Hon Secretary Philip Santos 

Recruitment Laura Menendez Gonzalez 

Programme Coordinator Zoe Smith 
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The Committee has nominated the following as Elected Members: 

 

Elected 

Members 

Shervin Motamedi 

 

 

 

 

There are three vacancies for Elected Members of the Committee. Nominations from the region would 

be welcome and these should be made via the nomination webform by no later than Friday 5th May 

2022. If we receive more nominations than required to fill the vacancies, we may hold an election.  

 

Members should note that they are also eligible to make a nomination for one of the Officer positions. 

If we receive a nomination for an Officer position, again we may hold an election. 

 

The By-Laws for the Administration of CIHT regions requires that “the Chairman, Vice Chairman, and 

at least 75% of the Elected Members must be corporate members of the Institution (MCIHT or 

FCIHT)”. Therefore, we also welcome invitations from non-corporate members.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Philip Santos 

West Midlands Secretary 

https://www.ciht.org.uk/become-a-member/regional-committee-nomination/

